

## Oakhill Community Primary School

federated with Hanburys Farm Primary

Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher Hawksworth Glascote Heath Tamworth, Staffordshire B77 2HH



10 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Easter is fast approaching us. We are once again asking children to decorate Easter eggs and Easter bonnets/hats for the occasion.

- Reception, Year 1 and 2 Decorated bonnets/hats
- Years 3, 4, 5, & 6 Decorated Easter eggs

Children can bring in their decorated bonnets and eggs on Thursday 30th March.

Decorated eggs will be displayed in school for everyone to see and bonnets will be paraded during a whole school assembly. Please note the bonnet parade is for children in Reception year 1 and year 2. Parents of these children are warmly invited to attend. Because of space restrictions we are unable to invite parents of children from other year groups. Parents should be seated by 9.15 am please.

Two pupils from each year group will be selected for the winning Easter bonnets/decorated eggs.

We hope the children enjoy making some wonderful Easter creations and we look forward to seeing them in school on Thursday 30th March. Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards

Mrs N Gripton

**Executive Headteacher** 

N.K. Esplo